
Each week, one of First Baptist’s deacons is “on call” to
assist our Pastor. If you have an emergency, a prayer
request, or other need and cannot reach the Pastor, our
Deacon-on-Call is also available to minister to our
church family. JERRY MEADOWS is the Deacon this
week.  (615) 767-6261; marked_red@hotmail.com.

Helping People Discover & Enjoy New Life in Christ

Contact Us
Email: info@fbcpf.org     

Phone: 865.453.4647
3290 Parkway, Pigeon Forge, TN 37863

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in
everything by prayer and supplication with
thanksgiving, let your requests be made
known to God. Philippians 4:6"

Prayer Request

Person Making the Request

          Guest request

May we share this with your church
family during our weekly prayer time?
               
               Yes                       No

Prayer Request WORSHIP GUIDE 
Sunday, December 3, 2023

    10:30 AM

NOTICE: 
There will be a business meeting following
worship on December 17. The agenda is to
vote on the 2024 Budget and maybe a few

items from the Campus Enhancement Team.

Sermon by Dr. Terry L. Kirby

to First Baptist Church!
Welcome 

Luke 1:26-38, 2:8-14
The Angels Say!

9:15 a.m., Life Groups & Prayer Time

Tuesday

WEEKLY SCHEDULE:
Sunday

10:30 a.m., Worship Service 

7:00 a.m., Men's Prayer Meeting
3:30 p.m., Budget/Finance Meeting
6:00 p.m., Deacon’s meeting

Wednesday
5:00 p.m., Bible Study
6:00 p.m.,  Choir Rehearsal
Saturday
8:00 a.m., Men’s Breakfast

Upcoming Events at FBC
Dec 10, 10:30 a.m.: FBC Adult Choir’s Christmas
presentation: Glorious Impossible: The Miracle of
Christmas
Dec 24, 10:30 a.m. Observance of Lord’s Supper
Dec 25 - 29: Church office closed for the holidays
Oct 20, 2024: FBC 110th Anniversary Event

Click here 
to submit 
an online
 prayer request.

Christmas
Witnesses



Name:

Address:  

Phone #:

Email Address:               

How did you find us? 

Please check all boxes that apply

Do you have a home church?      
            

              Yes             No

If yes, where?

to go to 
our website

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 
Goal: $6,000.00

Current balance: $1,165.00

How many there are … who imagine that
because Jesus paid it all, they need pay
nothing, forgetting that the prime object of
their salvation was that they should follow
in the footsteps of Jesus Christ in bringing
back a lost world to God. - September 15,
1887, Tungchow

Attendance

Morning  Worship: 83

Facebook: 400

Offering Total: $8,355.42

WORSHIP STATISTICS for (11/26/2023)

Weekly Life Groups: 59

YouTube: 24

     General Budget:                                    $6,242.25
     IMO S Trotter                                              $25.00
     Online receipts:                                     $1,057.33
     Office Fund:                                                   $5.84
     Lottie Moon Christmas                          1,025.00               

Welcome! We're so glad you decided to worship with
us. We hope you are blessed today as we worship 

our Lord together. 

Whether you are a guest, member, or regular attendee,
please take a moment and complete the attached
Connect Card and drop it in the offering plate. 

If you are looking for a church home, we invite you to
consider joining our church family as we serve Him.

Connect Card
December 3

We are so glad you are here today!

If you will, please complete this portion
of the bulletin, tear it off, and drop it in
the offering plate later in the service.

Today, I prayed to receive Jesus
Christ as my Savior and Lord.

I want more information about:
     

following Jesus

baptism

joining the fellowship of First              
Baptist Church 
  

*Use the reverse for Prayer Requests*

Church Staff:
Dr. Terry Kirby, Pastor                            pastorterry@fbcpf.org
Linda Woodward, Choir Dir.                            music@fbcpf.org
Shannon Whaley, Worship Ldr.                 shannon@fbcpf.org
Brian & Shannon Whaley, Youth Ldrs.          youth@fbcpf.org
Wendy Freels, Financial Admin.                    wendy@fbcpf.org
Beth Hatfield, Ministry Assistant                     office@fbcpf.org
Wendy Nichols, Nursery Coord.                  nursery@fbcpf.org
Doug Sawyer, Media Tech                                doug@fbcpf.org
John Fedoronko, Maintenance/Security          john@fbcpf.org

Christmas Missions

Today’s flowers on the stage are given in

memory of Shirley Trotter in honor of her

83rd birthday (December 8) by her loving

husband, Jimmy, and the Trotter family. 

Next Sunday, 
           The Adult Choir presents


